
 

 

11150 Sunset Hills Rd., Suite 210, Reston, Virginia 20190 

 

January 5, 2024 

 

Dear SEWA International-DC Chapter: 

 

Thank you for your continued support of Cornerstones and the residents of the Embry Rucker 

Community Shelter. Since 2015, SEWA has consistently provided hot, homemade meals and our 

residents truly appreciate the kindness. The delicious food your volunteers continue to provide 

does not go unnoticed and allows us to provide an extra level of comfort.  
 
Again, thank you and we look forward to the future with you. 
 

 
Sincerely, 

Saira Sufi 
Saira Sufi 

Director, Volunteers and Community Engagement 

saira.sufi@cornerstonesva.org 

(571) 323-1429 


